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Dear Parent/Carer

PE Kit

During the GCSE exam period, Monday 15" May and Friday 23" June 2023, all students will wear their PE kit
to school on the day that they have PE on their timetable. Students will also be required to wear their school
blazer over the top. This is to support our Year 11 students, ensuring they have a silent environment to sit
their exams and to ensure high standards are adhered to in the Academy.

For days where students attend extra-curricular clubs and they do not have PE during the normal school day,
they will be required to wear uniform as normal and bring their PE kit to change in to.

As a reminder for students to meet our expectations, please see the below images of our Academy’s PE kit:

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

-

Miss Priest
Head of PE
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